
Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

By this letter, we would like everyone to take note and highlight some key 
reminders in regards to our upcoming CFC Western Conference. 

 
1. Delegates must first proceed to the Hotel Front Desk to check-in to your room. 
You will then be asked if you want to pay the resort fee of $33.99/day which 
allows you to have Wi-Fi in your room plus access to the hotel’s amenities. Please 
take note that resort fee is normally added to the room rates. However, CFC was 
able to negotiate with the hotel to make it optional. 
 
2. Upon check-in, please pick-up your conference packets from the Registration 
Desk located by the entrance hallway of the convention/conference areas. 
 
3. Please wear your respective Area T-shirts for Friday (July 5th). 
 
4. Please have your dinner early on Friday, the 5th, as rosary starts promptly at 
5:30 PM followed by the mass and talk given by Fr. Leo Patalinghug. You will no 
longer have time to have dinner once we get started with our activities on this 
day. 
 
5. For Friday, the 5th, there will be no seating arrangements at our Main Session 
Hall (Ballroom A). Therefore, your children can sit with you, so they can also be 
part of the Eucharistic Celebration. Please make certain not to leave any vacant 
seats in order for everyone to fit in the ballroom. 
 
6. Breakfast buffet will open at 6:00 AM at Fresh Buffet exclusively for CFC. 
However, starting at 7:00 AM, the restaurant will be open for the rest of the 
hotel guests. Upon conference registration, you will be handed meal tickets for 
your breakfast meals. The tickets will indicate your meal time. Please come about 
15 minutes prior to your assigned meal time That way, people can start 
assembling and lining up for their meal. We ask for everyone’s full cooperation on 
this matter. Let us try to finish our meal within 25 mins. The capacity of Fresh 
Buffet is only for 250 persons. Hence, the designation of meal times. The 
scheduled breakfast schedules are 6:00 AM, 6:30 AM, 7:00 AM, 7:30 AM. 
 



NOTE: For Saturday, the 6th, we would need your full cooperation with 
punctuality. The mass will start at 7:45 AM, with our main celebrant as the Most 
Reverend George Leo Thomas, Bishop of the Diocese of Las Vegas. This is the first 
time that we were able to invite our local bishop to a CFC event and we want to 
show him how dynamic and united our community is. As some of you may know, 
CFC Las Vegas has been trying to get accreditation from the Diocese of Las Vegas 
for the past 12 years, and we’ve finally been given this hope and opportunity to 
get one. Having said that, we want the bishop to see a full ballroom! PLEASE HELP 
US by being mindful of our time during breakfast, as we begin mass promptly at 
7:45 AM on Saturday, the 6th. Also keep in mind that we are required to fast 1 
hour prior to receiving the Holy Eucharist. 
 
Thank you so much for your time and kind attention and understanding.  
 
 
In Christ, 
 
 
 
Louis & Shinee Gosioco 
Couples for Christ Area Leaders 
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